
 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Graduation Ceremony & New Academic Year Ceremony Successfully Concluded 

 

Dear students, parents, and faculty, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the graduation ceremony was successfully held on 

02/04/2025, celebrating the achievements of our kindergarten students. We extend our 

heartfelt congratulations to all graduates and wish them success in their future endeavors. 

Additionally, the new academic year commenced on 01/04/2025, welcoming students with 

enthusiasm and a renewed spirit for learning. We look forward to a productive and successful 

year ahead. 
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